
Dear Sir,  
 
I strongly support TRAI's recommendation in motivating service providers not to de-activate sim 
cards due to non-usage.   In all fairness, the service providers may charge a bit additional fees to 
keep the connection live for a longer period. 
 
For NRIs like us, it is a major headache to keep changing numbers and sim cards every time we 
come to India.     
 
We sincerely thank TRAI for this recommendation. 
 
Regards 
Rangan 
 


